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January 11, 2019 
 
The Honorable Lindsey Graham 
Chairman 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

The Honorable Dianne Feinstein 
Ranking Member 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

 
Dear Chairman Graham and Ranking Member Feinstein, 
 
On behalf of the thousands of members of Concerned Women for America Legislative Action 
Committee (CWALAC), we urge you to confirm William P. Barr to be the next attorney 
general. 
 
Mr. Barr’s professional credentials and vast experience make him a perfect fit for the position. 
As you know, he already served admirably in that position under the late President George 
H.W. Bush (1991-1993). His time as deputy attorney general, overseeing the Office of Legal 
Counsel, and also as an analyst and assistant legislative counsel for the Central Intelligence 
Agency, will prove invaluable for the challenges that lay ahead.  
 
We sincerely hope today’s hyper-partisanship does not turn the nomination or his upcoming 
hearings into a platform for scoring cheap political points. Mr. Barr deserves to be treated 
with dignity and respect. The country is in desperate need of his leadership at the Department 
of Justice. We look forward to a swift consideration and ultimate confirmation. 
 

 
Penny Nance 
CEO and President 

cc: Sen. Chuck Grassley 
Sen. Patrick Leahy 
Sen. John Cornyn 
Sen. Dick Durbin 
Sen. Michael Lee 
Sen. Sheldon Whitehouse 
Sen. Ted Cruz 

Sen. Amy Klobuchar 
Sen. Ben Sasse 
Sen. Christopher Coons 
Sen. Josh Hawley 
Sen. Richard Blumenthal 
Sen. Thom Tillis 
Sen. Mazie Hirono 

Sen. Joni Ernst 
Sen. Cory Booker 
Sen. Mike Crapo 
Sen. Kamala Harris 
Sen. John Kennedy 
Sen. Marsha Blackburn 


